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Friday 15th July 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Predicted Extreme Weather Warning 

 

The Met Office has extended an amber extreme heat warning for Sunday 17 July, Monday 18 July 

and Tuesday 19 July, as temperatures will build this weekend and early next week for much of 

England and Wales. 

 

The amber warning highlights likely adverse health effects for the public, not just limited to those 

most vulnerable to extreme heat. 

 

Temperatures could be in excess of 35°C in the southeast, and more widely around 32°C within the 

warning area, with Monday and Tuesday most likely to see temperatures around this level. 

 

We will be following government guidance: 

keeping school well ventilated 

keeping pupils hydrated 

avoiding vigorous physical activity 

 

Please can parents/carers provide: 

sunhats 

use suntan cream 

water bottles (plain water only) 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss Barker 


